
Please note that the Revenue Customer Service 
Centres across the city will be closed in observance 
of Good Friday and Easter Monday (the 2nd and 5th

April 2021).

Normal operations will resume from Tuesday the 6th

of April.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused.

Wishing you a happy and safe Easter Holiday!
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